
 
 

Council for the Homeless issued a Severe Cold Weather Alert for 
the emergency shelter system in Clark County for the night of Monday, January 27th, and 

may extend through and may extend through Wednesday, January 29th. 
  

Additional resources and increased shelter capacity will be activated during this time 
period. 

 
Daytime Warming Centers: 

Living Hope Church (2711 NE Andresen Rd; Vancouver, WA 98661) 
Days open: January 18th - January 28th 

Hours: 7 pm-7 am 
Nearest C-Tran: #32 or Fourth Plain Vine  

 
For up to date shelter information:  

https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/viewer?ll=45.72417492590432%2C-122.54998275&z=11&
mid=1kBdSaFSvF4FdiRkzDxA6rpGz-l9FPPE 

 
Please direct people who need shelter and housing assistance to the Council for the 

Homeless Housing Hotline at (360) 695-9677. 
Monday-Friday from 9am-8pm 

Weekends and holidays from 11am-5pm  
 

  A message from C-Tran:  
"During extreme temperatures, C-TRAN will not turn anyone away who is riding to a warming 
center. Passengers should tell the operator as they board that they’re heading to a warming 
center, and fares will not be enforced. We also encourage anyone to plan ahead and stay 

hydrated if they expect to be out traveling." 
 

 

https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/viewer?ll=45.72417492590432%2C-122.54998275&z=11&mid=1kBdSaFSvF4FdiRkzDxA6rpGz-l9FPPE
https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/viewer?ll=45.72417492590432%2C-122.54998275&z=11&mid=1kBdSaFSvF4FdiRkzDxA6rpGz-l9FPPE
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fr20.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001U9pQRmSGoMZ_oRbeTUmLlQwCNrEzv-UTJvMVxvufKfSOn-UE63hxxZbTokf4nQWqFdUak-7GwW2GZEwr1c_QQnlVVfzpqzdwHrVGyU5Gmw5flnrCc4YOF9Yu8p8cMfz0HOwKb1IEzS_0xgHDBhKBRza6FrI9m9BNxQwqELIylV-4J1nIxfnwUgFbQDUmsYkk3TRUqC3y-3_zw-gZZRhV-iwIoVxDYkYWLZglB0S8DM-MmQEd7DxUajqnlTjdB_WuinwiZTqy9YxCyh7rRn9BJ6Fdkku9DRDuyzlA5-8akwv0RlW3Tn5-Me0XofYAWLZsEV_qwWWCEuvXV2RHZah78LKo_sWw12iOEAIs3JEeBosnRaHAvF1ljwo2WzKkzuJmUWufn-4gX5v9CYMY5AIZfkBvoD5OOr5R05nerIL6xJJbcZbF5F2toYcV0X9-mZRWpjRiJVzxdFpQFdDm6x7urAaF33nrfNPSzrBOFrqrpAbtLDy1M83E7wUzeg5XOLRBriAgbYCSxVyIH7JAad38xJfvZJNNgTTlEud46wHCMHFtwY0XMDErIWT9xRxzS624VhKRm94UgNtb1OVUTPg8oDdHwlgnADt26eFji1O5-a-jCKKQglwekCa2O4VfhXpcDvQZ0PGX8XDgF64UfCr6eJyJOYWX3Xz0jntMtqpwRjUVPqQ6pzHWxKLgf4s1u145Nc-y7FNg9E6wenHyGLxG4V2q_YcSblL4Y5iL8DXA65mcM03D3k-Z7fUHZ2cS8cc-m99eJ8oUKHATPogpmBP-O-d3rSl2u5Uq6122LZo6Pt4U8o6wN_5lXNOR1lkTBXD4ceYsv3Ey1-BVhXP-lNpRVTzST5zWxoCwLxZ5PWvKORHTV5a-tIR6OA%3d%3d%26c%3deh6aViTzfOrhZVzpHu-tdAh0iTy3Fw8yt_nb5gEVb2FBiVgbhjcjHg%3d%3d%26ch%3dOI2wy6FC65Fr8Tpaf9zcBiMZOXpmpOc-BGAupdD-ftJ6xEpHHpThuQ%3d%3d&c=E,1,Ozn9GG11F4r9AIbgM5GI-FE09APwJKimmrnDXNg33Uo6nes5PtlS9jfa0awG-ILJg2IHuJ1CKWhSszC5chA302VbvbGm0uHE1UUqik_k1uw8DA,,&typo=1


 

A message from Marlow Macht, Clark County EMS, Medical Program Director: 
“Particularly in the dry cold, people with limited access to water can become dehydrated 

because thirst cues decrease, but the body uses a lot of moisture to warm the air; people have 
fewer thirst cues in the dry cold. No need to hyper-hydrate; just have water or warm drinks 

available when possible.” 
 

Follow CFTH Social Media for new information and timely updates. 


